ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING

August 9, 2010
5:30 PM

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:40 pm.

In attendance were: Kenny Mull, Sarah Massie, Michelle Claytor, Don Frady, Scotty Schulhofer, Lee Starnes, Wallace Messer,
Rhonda Schandevel and Rhett Langston. Trina Sandridge was unable to attend.

The minutes from the July 13, 2010, meeting were approved by Don Frady. Scotty Schulhofer second it.

Old Business:

None

New Business:

We reviewed the month of July.

The British Soccer Camp had 113 campersin it. Thiswas a new record.

We have now offered a co-ed softball league.

Aquatics has been very busy with swim lessons and group visits this summer from other camps and schools.

We have had a good turnout with senior trips to places such as the Dillard House, Asheville Tourists and the Grove Park
Inn.

Our summer camp has gone well this year. We have averaged in the low to mid 30’ s for attendance. The counselors have
done an excellent job!

Michael Huffstetler has resigned his position as youth programmer. His last day will be August 18. Michael has been avery
good employee and we wish him the best of luck.

The public skate park meeting did not take place because all of the engineering reports were not ready. The meeting will
now take place on Monday, August 23, at 6 pm at the Waynesville Recreation Center. The Board of Aldermen meeting for
the final design approval will take place on Tuesday, August 24, at 7 pm at Town Hall.

Sarah Massie stated that Tim Plowman spoke with her and explained why the hand weights are on the floor in the aerobics
room.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:08 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rhett Langston



